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June was not as hectic as the months leading up to the summer. The hiring of seasonal 

employees for the Parks department has been completed for this year after adding nine new 

employees in June. 

One full-time Parks employee was terminated in June, and the position is still vacant.  

A new position was created for a Building/PW Inspector and an employee was hired that began 

the job duties in June.  

A full-time Public Works Maintenance Tech was hired to replace an employee that was 

terminated in May.  
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